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OFFICE OF THE BRONX DISTRICT ATTORNEY TO HOST A 

BRONX RALLY AGAINST HATE 

Rally Will Be Held in Light of Recent Hate Crimes; Resource Fair Will Follow 

 

Bronx District Attorney Darcel D. Clark today announced that her office will hold a Bronx 

Rally Against Hate, followed by a resource fair, to show support for the Asian American Pacific 

Islander and Jewish Communities, which have been subject to recent hate crimes. 

 

The Bronx Rally Against Hate will be held on Friday, May 21, 2021 from noon to 2 p.m. 

at Lou Gehrig Plaza, located at 161st Street between Grand Concourse and Walton Avenue. A 

resource fair will follow the event, which will provide information from various groups, including 

the Bronx DA’s Crime Victims Assistance Unit, Bronx DA’s Immigrant Affairs Unit, Asian 

American Federation, Human Rights Commission, NYPD Hate Crimes, and more.   

 

District Attorney Clark said, “We have seen disturbing videos of AAPI people cruelly 

attacked, as well as incidents of vandalism against synagogues in Riverdale. These shameful, 

discriminatory incidents sparked outrage and sadness in our communities. My Office is holding 

this rally to show that hate against one of us is hate against all of us. Additionally, a resource fair 

will be held after the rally which will include information for victims of hate crimes and how 

people can support them. I thank all organizations, community leaders, clergy and elected 

officials who have partnered with us on this event.” 

 

WHO: Bronx District Attorney Darcel D. Clark, Bronx clergy, community leaders, elected 

officials and representatives from the AAPI and Jewish organizations. 

WHAT: A Bronx Rally Against Hate, in light of recent hate crimes against AAPI and Jewish 

communities, and a resource fair. 

WHEN: Friday, May 21, 2021, from noon to 2 p.m. 

WHERE: Lou Gehrig Plaza, located at 161st Street, between Grand Concourse and Walton 

Avenue. 

CONTACT: Patrice O’Shaughnessy or Denisse Moreno (718) 590-2234, or email 

oshaughnessyp@bronxda.nyc.gov or morenod@bronxda.nyc.gov. 

http://www.bronxda.nyc.gov/
file://///bronxda.nycnet/shares/UNITS/PUBLIC-INFORMATION/Public-Information/2016/www.facebook.com/BronxDistrictAttorney
file://///bronxda.nycnet/shares/UNITS/PUBLIC-INFORMATION/Public-Information/2016/www.twitter.com/BronxDAClark
mailto:oshaughnessyp@bronxda.nyc.gov
mailto:morenod@bronxda.nyc.gov

